Changes for Bob Zimmerman’s Photographs

As of March 1%, 2016 | will be uploading 2016 ride albums along with other albums to
www.flickr.com/photos/kaleidobob/albums and | will NOT be uploading new albums to my Picasa web

site. Google has announced that Picasa Web Albums will be phased out in the near future and replaced
with Google Photos. The new service will not meet my photo display needs so | am switching sites.

Any of my photos can be downloaded and used however you would like. | have selected the Creative
Commons option in Flickr, which basically means there are no copyright restrictions. Once you have
selected one or more pictures you want you can choose the file size to download.

| will also post the same ride albums at www.facebook.com/kaleidobobpics before | upload to Flickr so

there will be two locations for ride albums. The larger file sizes on Flickr are best for printing purposes
but uploading my albums to that site can take three to four hours for an album with a lot of pictures.
Facebook uploads small files and is therefore much faster.

Google has announced there will be a new place to access Picasa Web Albums data in May of 2016. | am
hopeful that this means that my existing Picasa albums will remain easily accessible to all. | will provide
information when | have it.



